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Hearings begin on P-plate licence age 

Public hearings commence on Wednesday 15 June for the parliamentary inquiry that is investigating whether 

the P-plate licence age in Victoria should be lowered to 17. 

VicRoads and the RACV will present their views to the Victorian Parliament’s Law Reform, Road and Community 

Safety Committee at the first hearing. 

The public hearing will be from 1:00 pm to 3:15 pm in Meeting Room G.2, 55 St Andrews Place, East 

Melbourne. 

For more details on the hearing and the inquiry, visit the Committee’s website.  
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